## CHI YUN SCHOOL 2023-2024

## Regarding a student's passing incident

19<sup>th</sup> February, 2024
Dear Parents/Guardians,

On 7<sup>th</sup> February 2024, a parent notified the school that a 10-year-old day student, who had been admitted to the hospital due to illness earlier, unfortunately passed away while staying in the hospital. The entire school staff feel deeply sorry and sad. We had conveyed our condolences to the family of this student and had arranged school social worker and class teacher to provide assistance.

We hope all parents will pay special attention to your children's needs during this period, please communicate with your children to understand their needs and show your care. Please call the school social worker or Chairperson of the Counseling Committee (Tel: 2386 2010) if needed.

Yours faithfully,

Acting Principal, Chi Yun School

\_\_\_\_\_\_

## Telephone hotline:

• Mental Health Support Hotline: 18111

## Attachment:

- Common Initial Post-crisis Reactions (Children)
- Common Initial Post-crisis Reactions (Adolescents)
- Common Initial Post-crisis Reactions (Adults)
- Continuous and/or Serious Reactions Triggered by Crisis Incident
- How Can Parents Help their Children Cope with Crisis Incident